
 

Inveraray – Crossaig
Overhead Line Replacement
Pre-consent application consultation events 

 
 

Inveraray
Loch Fyne Hotel 

26 September
14:00 - 19:00

Ardrishaig
Public Hall

27 September
14:00 - 19:00

Tarbert
Village Hall
28 September
14:00 - 19:00

Skipness
Village Hall

3 October
14:00 - 19:00

Carradale
Village Hall 

4 October
14:00 - 19:00

The steel towers that have delivered electricity to the Kintyre 
Peninsula for 60 years are now coming to the end of their 
operational life. We are proposing to replace the existing line 
to provide a more secure supply whilst enabling the connection 
of renewable energy.
 
Prior to preparing a consent application to the Scottish 
Government in early 2018, we are hosting open-door 
consultation events where members of the public will be 
able to view and comment on the preferred route alignment.

For more information on the project, either come along 
to the events or contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Neil Anderson
Community Liaison Manager
Tel: 07500 912506
Email: neil.anderson@sse.com
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/inveraray-crossaig
 
 @ssencommunity

 @ssencommunity

We would like to welcome members of the public 
to attend our drop-in events where we will 
present our preferred route for a replacement 
overhead line between Inveraray and Crossaig.


